TOWN OF BARNES

NOTICE

PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT
MEETING

The PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT MEETING shall be
held on WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 28, 2020 at
7:00 pm in the BARNES TOWN HALL and via

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/329461045
Or by phone +1(571)317-3122, access code 329-461-045

The Town of Barnes is announcing a public involvement meeting for the
upcoming 2022 Eau Claire Lakes Bridge replacement on South Shore Road
(WisDOT Project ID 8337-00-00). The meeting is scheduled from 7:00 pm until
8:00 pm on Wednesday, October 28", 2020, at the Town of Barnes Town Hall,
3360 County Highway N, Barnes, WI 54873.

The purpose of the meeting is to provide information on the proposed bridge
replacement. The Town of Barnes welcomes public input.

The engineering firm of Cooper Engineering and the Wisconsin DOT will be
available virtually to discuss the project and answer any questions.

Possible Board Gathering
Three or more Members of the Town Board might be in attendance at this meeting. The
additional Board members are there for information-gathering only; no Board actions will
occur.

Judy Bourassa, Clerk-Treasurer Phone 715-795-2782 Email: clerk@barnes-wi.com
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